
 
 

Announcement of End-of-Service Products 

 

July 20, 2012 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued business with our AOI. 

We would like to announce that the following machines will be no longer serviced from 

August 31, 2012. 

 

-Model 22X 

-Model 22XL 

-M22X-250 

-M22X-350  

-M22X-450 

 

Production of these models, mounted with analogue cameras, was end of build phase 

in July 2002. It is 10 years since retired, and unfortunately we have difficulty in 

procurement of their spare parts. 

 

Under these circumstances, these machines will move into end of maintenance  

service phase on August 31 2012. Should any part be out of stock before August 31, 

please note that we stop our service at the timing without previous notice. 

 

As for fluorescent lamps, which are the main consumables of these models, we can still 

deliver, but production of these lamps is going to be discontinued in the near future. 

The delivery of fluorescent lamps will be out of service at the timing without notice.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Industry Division 

Marantz Electronics, Ltd.                                      


